
 

Stephen Perse Foundation Event Disclaimer 

Event cancellation 

In the unlikely occurrence that any of our public events have to be cancelled or 
postponed due to circumstances beyond the control of the Stephen Perse 
Foundation, we will do our best to inform you at the earliest opportunity. We cannot, 
however, be held responsible for any costs incurred by the event attendee. 

Event photography 

There may be an official photographer present at our events and by attending you 
give us permission to use any photos you appear in on our website or for marketing 
purposes.  

Attendance at the event 

The Stephen Perse Foundation reserves the right to refuse entry to our events if an 
attendee poses a risk to others.  

The Stephen Perse Foundation does not accept responsibility and expressly 
excludes liability to the fullest extent permitted by law for: 

• any loss or damage to any personal property left unattended during an event 
organised by the Foundation unless caused by the negligence of the 
Foundation or its employees; or 

• death or any personal injury suffered by you at a Foundation event unless 
caused by the negligence of the Foundation or its employees. 

All teaching and support staff have up-to-date DBS checks however children under 
16 years old should be accompanied by an adult to our events.  
 
If you would like any further information regarding any of the statements above, 
please email marketing@stephenperse.com  

Privacy 
The Stephen Perse Foundation has a comprehensive Data Protection Policy that be 
followed for any information provided to the Foundation. You will only be contacted 
by us with information about the event you have attended.  
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